Minutes of the Standing Orders Sub-committee Meeting held at 7pm, 23rd June 2008, at the Council Office, Pentyrch.
PRESENT: -

Councillors: Lindsay Davies, Stuart Thomas, Penri Williams (Chairman)

53
Consideration given to the re-drafting of Standing Orders
Members noted that the current Standing Orders were published in 1999.

It was considered that attempts should be made to make the Standing Orders more readable and accessible. 

Those references to ‘Chairman’ should be changed to ‘Chair’ as appropriate.
Councillor Thomas had prepared a review of the Standing Orders which was considered in detail. 

Information from a NALC Standing Orders version, published in 2004, was also examined.

The effect of the new Code of Conduct on the Standing Orders was also considered.

It was also noted that the Welsh Assembly Government has published, in 2006, a Statutory Instrument on Standing Orders.
It was noted that it was now normal practice to separate the Financial Regulations from the Standing Orders.

54
Recommendations 

The following recommendations were made

1. Further consideration should be given to proposed changes to the Standing Orders in a future meeting of the Sub-committee.

2. That the Council agrees to separate the Financial Regulations from the Standing Orders and adopts the Financial Regulations recommended by One Voice Wales and the Welsh Assembly Government.  
3. The Clerk prepares and provides copies of the Agenda for members of the public attending the Council Meeting.  Clerk to arrange
The Chairman thanked the members for their attendance
There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.40pm. 
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